














From:
To: RegAircraft
Cc:
Subject: RE: Application to register an Avro Shackleton
Date: 30 January 2013 11:34:30

We are aware of the intent to apply for a Permit to Fly and have had recent
correspondence with a representative of the Trust. We also believe that it should be
registered as an MR Mk.2 as this is the configuration the aircraft is at least cosmetically in.

Hope that all helps

All the best

_____________________________________________
From: RegAircraft
Sent: 29 January 2013 16:12
To: 
Subject: Application to register an Avro Shackleton

We have received an application to UK register an Avro Shackleton (WR963) and would be
grateful if you could advise if you are aware of an intention to apply for a Permit for this
aircraft from the Shackleton Preservation Trust.

If so could you advise if it would seem logical to register the aircraft as an Avro 696
Shackleton MR MK2 which is how we have currently designated the aircraft.  The trust
declared the aircraft as an Avro Shackleton AEW Mk2 but assuming the Airborne Early
Warning Equipment has been removed this would revert the aircraft back to an MR MK2?

Many thanks.

Regards

Air/Reg
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